
From: Nicole Campana [mailto:ncampana29@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 4:38 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No Northern Pass 
 
Nicole Campana 
18 N. Main Street 
Antrim, NH 03440 
 
December 14, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
This isn't just about marring the landscape of our beautiful state, although that is a massive concern of 
mine.  
 
 
I am deeply troubled by this: http://www.thesuburban.com/news/hydro-to-bury-million-cable-in-forest-
stonewalls-ddo/article_1d12a85e-fc2d-5ec0-981d-a11624fc330e.html 
 
$48 million to New England tax payers, for a blight on our state that we won't even see any of the 
benefits from? Absolutely not.  
 
 
I am a lifelong New Englander and have just recently moved to NH. I am truly happy and proud to have 
made this state my home, it suits the lifestyle of myself and my family nicely. This goes against 
absolutely everything this state claims to value.  
 
This is bad for our entire state. Whatever benefits may be had by this endeavor, we will not see. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Campana 
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